
 

Adopt the dash 2 amendment.  OPT "INTO" 

Dear Chairman Doherty and Members of the Education Committee: 

As a citizen and parent I am very concerned about any survey which automatically 
opts a person in and requires them take an action to opt out.  It should be the other 
way around especially where Government is asking a student to reveal personal and 
sensitive information regarding behavior health or any health information.  This is an 
intrusion into the family and as I read the bill, is so open ended that OHA could 
overtime add more invasive questions inserting itself into the privacy of families. 

This is ill-conceived and government needs to respect the family unit.  HB4132 does 
not.  

Respectfully, 

Michael Framson 

Medford, OR 97504 

 


